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18 October 2023
Dear Parents of P6 Students,

P6 Parents’ Talk cum Life-wide Learning Day for Primary Students
Our school will hold “P6 Parents’ Talk cum Life-wide Learning Day for Primary Students” in
November 2023 to introduce the characteristics and outstanding achievements of our school. The
details are as follows:
1. Date and Time
Saturday, 11 November 2023 from 2 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.

2. Highlights of the Activities
Principal’s Sharing @ < STMGSS in Action 2023 - Wonderful Learning

Journey(@stmgss Video Montage
The Characteristics and Latest Development of STMGSS
< Hearty Talk with Parents and Interactive Conversations

Student Performance : < Including choir, dance, music band and musical
instrument performances to showcase STMGSS students’
exemplary talent

Campus Tour : < Exhibition of School Activities

< Getting to know the School Environment and Facilities
< Featured Game Booths organized by various departments
Game Booths : and functional committees
Parade ] < Parade for Celebrating the 35th Anniversary of STMGSS
Parents are welcome to bring along your children to the talk. Interested .
parties please register for the event from 25 October, 2023 (WED) 9am 'ﬂ

onwards using the QR Code on the right, the QR Code on the attached
sticker or visit our school website. At most 3 people from the same family can
join. A limited quota for each activity will be offered on a first-come, first-served
basis.

School Website : https://www.stmess.edu.hk/tc/content. php?wid=128

For enquiries, please contact Ms MOK Ming-yan or Ms CHAN Wai-ling in the General Office
at 2404 5506. We look forward to your active participation and welcome your visit to our big family
to have a glimpse of our moving demeanor!

{ ‘:I' . _ . i

Best regards,

/ HIN Yiu-ming
Principal

South Tuen Mun Government Secondary School

Remarks: ,

I, The talk accommodates 400 visitors. The quota will be offered on a first-come, first-served basis.

2. Should online enrolmenf be overwhelming, the school may consider arranging more seats or
organizing more sessions according to circumstances to meet the demand. Please refer to the updates on
our school website.




